
 

 

  

  

 

 

        June 27, 2024 

To, 
BSE Limited 
The Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
 

Ref: Scrip Code: 531583 

Dear Sir,  

Sub: Clarification for significant increase in the volume of securities of the Company across 

Exchanges.  

Ref: Your Mail bearing No L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2024-2025/4297  

With reference to the captioned letter, we wish to inform your good office that the Company has 

been regularly and timely disseminating in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements), Regulation, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”), inter-alia, that have a bearing 

on the price/volume behaviour of the scrip, if any.  

We would further like to inform your good office that there is no information/announcement 

(including impending announcement) which in our opinion may have a bearing on the price/volume 

behaviour of the scrip and which is required to be disclosed to the stock exchanges, in terms of 

Regulation 30 of SEBI Listing Regulations. Further, please note that the Company’s management is in 

no way connected with the increase in price/volume of the Company’s scrip. 

The Company follows necessary standards of disclosure and compliances and has promptly updated 

the Stock Exchanges about all material or important events from time to time. As a responsible 

Company, we would like to assure that we will continue to adhere with compliance requirements of 

the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 or any other law. 

Please take the above on your record. 

 

For Rap Media Limited 
 
 
 
Rupinder Singh Arora 
Managing Director 
DIN: 00043968 
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